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25 November 2014 
 
 
Removal of Vessels and Moorings Situated off Malta Freeport Terminal I West Quay,  

Wied Buni, Birzebbuga. 
   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of vessels, 
including fishing vessels that no anchoring, moorings and associated ground tackle are permitted in 
any part of the area of the attached chart at Wied il-Buni, other than in the organised mooring area 
(shown attached) as established by the Authority and subject to mooring permits.  
 
Furthermore, mariners are reminded that it is prohibited to lay any moorings and ground tackle 
without the prior permission of the Authority and that approaches to marine terminals maneuvering 
areas and fairways are to be kept clear at all times.   
 
Failure to comply with the above directions may be subject to legal proceedings. 
 
 
 
Chart affected BA 36 
 
Positions are referred to WGS 84 Datum. 






